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Weekly Bulletin - 7th May 2021 

Hosted by the Mental 

Health Foundation, Mental Health 

Awareness Week will take place from 

10-16 May 2021, on the theme of 

‘Nature’.  

In school, the children will make use of 

the outdoor spaces we have and take 

part in some nature activities.  

If you take part in any outdoor  

activities outside of school, please send 

your photographs to our school 

WhatsApp or Facebook page so they 

can be added to our Mental Health 

Awareness Week photograph  

album.  

Keep an eye out on Facebook for  

photographs of the children  

completing the activities during the 

week.  

 

Between the 30th April and 3rd May, 

students of Darnhall Primary School took 

part in the Sir Captain Tom Moore’s 100 

event. The pupils were inspired by  

Captain Tom’s laps around his garden 

and decided to complete their own  

activities. Events included running, star 

jumps, press ups, litter picking, story 

writing, baking, and many more. 

Matthew Dunning (our PE Coordinator) 

said: ’It was great to see all of the  

children inspired by the cause and  

complete so many 100 events’.  

After School Clubs 

An online google survey will be sent out 

on Monday so you can book clubs for 

after half term.  These are for Years  1-6 

Mrs T’s May Competition 

Pom-pom animals—design and make a 

pom-pom animal and bring to school. 



We would like to say a huge 

thank you to the Wickes  

Winsford team for donating 

£100 worth of products to our 

school, including paint,  

compost, sand, and gloves. 

‘This week Year 3 have baked lots of 

shortbread biscuits to raise money for 

the Sir Captain Tom Foundation. We did 

this to celebrate his 101st birthday. We 

had decided to make 100 but ended up 

with lots more, delicious and raising 

money too!’ - Mrs Edwards, Otters  

Children in Years 4, 5, and 6 will be doing 

First Aid courses between 1-3pm on their 

selected day: 

21st Badgers 

22nd Squirrels 

24th Bears 

25th Rabbits 

28th Foxes 

Miss Morris is looking forward to 

taking a group of children to the 

Delamere Street Festival on 26th 

June 2021. We will be joining the 

parade at 11am then sharing a  

performance on the main stage. 

Keep your eyes peeled for the letter 

regarding auditions!  

 

Attendance:  

No classes reached 100% this week 

… the best classes were rabbits, 

squirrels and dragonflies. 

Please can you not book any term 

time holidays and keep appoint-

ments where possible out of school 

hours. 

Thanks Mrs Harrop 


